
 

         Love            Faith          Courage         Honesty        Respect            Empathy 
 

Words from the Woods! 

Friday 13th September 2024 
‘From small beginnings come great things’  

The parable of The Mustard Seed. Matthew 13: 31-32 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Welcome Back to a New School Year! 

We hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable summer with your families. As we begin 

this new academic year, we are excited about the learning and growth our pupils 

will experience throughout the coming months. 

 

A special welcome to the families who are new to Cadmore End School this term. 

We are thrilled to have you join our community and look forward to getting to know 

you. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you need any assistance—we’re here to 

help! 

 

Attached to this email, you will find your child’s class letter. Please take some time 

to review it for important details, including key dates, any necessary equipment, and 

an overview of what your child will be learning this term. 

 

Upcoming Events & Key Dates 

As we begin this term, here are some important dates to note: 

 

Open Morning - Wednesday 25h September 11am – 12 noon 

We are hosting our school open morning for prospective parents to come and view 

our nursery and school. Please pass these details to any friends or family who may 

be interested.  We have attached a flyer which you can forward to them or feel free 

to put on your Facebook page. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday, 27th September 8:45am-10:00am 

After our first Celebration Assembly of the year, we invite you to join us 

for our annual Macmillan Coffee Morning. This event is a wonderful 

opportunity to support a great cause while enjoying homemade treats. 

Please bring along cakes and donations to help raise money for 

Macmillan Cancer Support. 

 

INSET Days 
03.09.24  
04.09.24   20.12.24   
24.02.25   23.07.25   
 
Holidays 2024 -2025 

New/Changed 

 
Open                   Close  
Autumn 2024 
Thu 05.09.24     Fri 25.10.24 
Mon 04.11.24   Thu 19.12.24 
Spring 2025 
Mon 06.01.25     Fri 14.02.25 
Tue 25.02.25      Fri 04.04.25 
Summer 2025 
Tue 22.04.25      Fri 23.05.25 
Mon 02.06.25   Tue 02.07.25 

 
Diary Dates 
 
Weds 25.09.24  
Open morning 11am-12 
Fri 27.09.24 Celebration 
assembly and Macmillan 
Coffee morning 8.45-10am 
Fri 4.10.24  
Flu Vac Years R-Yr6 
Harvest Assembly 
2.30-3.15pm 
Tue 15.10.24  
Parent Teacher Consultation  
3.30 – 6pm 
Wed 16.10.24 Parent 
Teacher Consultation  
3.30 – 7pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
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Harvest Festival–Friday, 4th October    

2:30pm - 3:15pm 

Our annual Harvest Festival is always a highlight of the autumn 

term. Join us in giving thanks for the season’s bounty while 

supporting the One Can Trust through non-perishable food 

donations. Please bring your donation in on the morning of Friday 

4th October. We hope to see many of you at this special event in the 

school hall. 

 

Friday 4th October – We have the School Immunisation Team here to administer flu vaccinations to Year 

Reception to Year 6.  Please ensure you have opted in OR out for your child as per our email. 

 

Parent-Teacher Consultations – Tuesday 15th October, 3:30pm - 6:00pm & Wednesday 16th October, 

3:30pm - 7:00pm 

Parent-teacher consultations will be held before the half-term break. These meetings provide a valuable 

opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, celebrate achievements, and set goals for the remainder of 

the year. 

 

General Reminders 

• School Uniform: Please ensure your child is in full uniform every day, including proper school shoes (no 

trainers). Don’t forget to send your child with their complete Forest School and PE kits. Label all items 

clearly with your child’s name to avoid any mix-ups. 

 

• Drop-off & Pick-up: The school gates open at 8:30am. Please ensure timely drop-off and collection of 

your child. If there are any changes to your pick-up arrangements, please notify the office ahead of time. 

 

• Lunch and Snacks: We are a nut-free school. Please pack a healthy, nut-free lunch and snacks for your 

child to enjoy during the day. 

 

Let’s Stay Connected 

We’ll be sending monthly newsletters to keep you informed about important dates, events, and announcements. 

Please check your emails regularly for updates and refer to the school website for the latest information. 

We look forward to working together with you and your children this year and greatly appreciate your continued 

support. 

 

Warm regards 

Mrs Groom 

Headteacher 

 


